
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2020/0302/FL - Hazelwood
Date: 29 May 2020 10:57:43

Morning
 
If application ‘NYM/2020/0302/FL – Hazelwood, Hood Lane, Cloughton’ is approved,
please can bird and bat informatives be included with the decision notice.
 
Many thanks
 
Elspeth
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP

 



NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
BUSINESS and ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

LOCAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY
CONSIDERATIONS and RECOMMENDATION

Application No: NYM 20/0302/FL

Proposed Development: construction of timber garage following demolition of existing shed and
garage

Location: Hazelwood, Hood Lane, Cloughton

Applicant: Sally Archbell

CH Ref: Case Officer: Kay Aitchison

Area Ref: 4/24/197 Tel:
County Road No: E-mail:

To: North York Moors National Park
Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP

Date: 21 May 2020

FAO: Helen Webster Copies to:

There are no local highway authority objections to the proposed
replacement garage, relocated to allow construction of a turning area. The
site has a constructed access onto Hood Lane

Signed: Issued by:

Kay Aitchison Whitby Highways Office
Discovery Way
Whitby
North Yorkshire
YO22 4PZ

For Corporate Director for Business and Environmental Services e-mail:



From:
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2020/0302/FL
Date: 13 May 2020 15:47:39

NYM/2020/0302/FL     Hazelwood, Hood Lane, Cloughton     construction of
timber garage following demolition of existing shed and garage

In exercise of my delegated powers I would confirm Cloughton Parish Council has no
objections to the application as submitted.  A couple of councillors suggested the proposals
would improve the appearance of the area.

-- 
J Marley (Mrs) CiLCA
Clerk to Cloughton Parish Council
Annan,
41 Scalby Road,
Burniston,

ugh

 

d.)

WARNING
This E-mail and any attachments may contain information that is 
confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the use of the 
named recipient. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited and 
may be unlawful. 
Any opinions expressed are those of the author and not necessarily the 
view of the Council.




